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Dear Year 4 Parents,       23rd January 2017 
 

PGL Activity Trip to Marchants Hill, Hindhead 
Wednesday 27th –  Friday 29th September 2017 

 

Our Year 5 three day residential trip to Marchants Hill has been booked for September 
2017.  Children will have the opportunity to take part in a wide range of supervised activities 
including sports such as abseiling, archery, giant swing and many more.  
 
The visit will take place from Wednesday 27th to Friday 29th September 2017 and the total 
cost of the visit will be £237.00.  If you are happy for your child to participate in the trip, 
please return the slip below and arrange to pay the non-refundable deposit of £60 by 
Monday 20th February, when we are required to confirm numbers with PGL. 
 
The balance of £177.00 will be required no later than Friday 1st September although 
payments can be made at any time up to that date.  All payments are to be made via 
www.parentpay.com. 
 
A meeting will be arranged for parents at the start of the Autumn term with more 
information. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr F. Marsh 
Headteacher 
  

 
Name of Child: …………………………………………………………………………………… 4E / 4S 
 

  I agree to my child participating in the PGL Activity Trip to Marchants Hill from 27th – 29th 
September 2017. 
 

  I have paid the deposit of £60.00 via www.parentpay.com and agree to pay 
the balance of £177.00 by Friday 1st September. 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian ……………………………………………………………… 
 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL BY TUESDAY 21ST FEBRUARY 2017 

http://www.parentpay.com/
http://www.parentpay.com/

